
July 17, 2024
To all students and parents

Principal of Tokushima Prefectural
Shirasagi Junior High School

Notice regarding longevity construction work at Chuo High School(Guidance)

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support of our school's
educational activities.

Now, we will be carrying out renovation work on the West Building of Chuo High School from
July 23, 2024 to January 31, 2026. During the construction period, we will be setting up scaffolding
on the outside of the West Building to carry out the work.

Therefore, school start time will be 17:20. In addition, the previous parking spaces will no longer
be available, so students will be asked to park in any available space on campus. We apologize for
any inconvenience this may cause to students and parents, and we ask for your understanding and
cooperation.

In addition, when students are going to and from school, construction workers will always put
the safety of the students first, but we would like to ask you to please exercise caution when
cycling or driving to and from school, as well as when picking up or dropping off students.
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